
 Office Memorandum 
 

Date: June 4, 2025 

To: MN Public Facilities Authority (MPFA) Board Members 

From: Steve Walter, Executive Director    

Subject: Information Item 
 Next Board Meeting 
 
 
The next MPFA Board meeting is expected to be in early September. The agenda will include review 
of the draft 2026 Intended Use Plans (IUPs) for the Clean Water and Drinking Water Revolving 
Funds. The IUPs will identify the projects eligible to apply for and receive loans and other assistance 
from the State Revolving Funds in state fiscal year 2026 and other intended uses of available funds. 
Following Board review and approval, the draft IUPs will be available for public review and 
comment before final adoption. 
 
Assuming that we get the required state match appropriations, the 2026 IUPs will be used as the 
basis for MPFA’s applications for federal capitalization grants for federal fiscal year 2026 allotments 
under the regular SRF programs and from year 4 of the Infrastructure Investment and Jobs Act. 


